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31 January 2018 
 
 
OFFICIAL 
 
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 

Thank you for your request for information from the British Museum. Your request will be dealt 

with in accordance with the terms of the Freedom of Information Act (2000).  

 

Your request, received in the Museum on 30 January 2018, was: 

 

Please provide me with statistics in relation to incidents between 1/1/17 and 31/12/17 

where police were called to the museum and/or perimeter  

 

Also the categorisation of such incidents eg, theft, damage, disorder, etc 

 

 

You will receive a response as soon as possible and in any case within 20 working days 

following the date of receipt. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the British Museum. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Christopher Denvir  
Information Manager 
Legal Services 


